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Dear Neighbor,

The Cape Elizabeth School Building Advisory Committee (SBAC) extends a warm invitation to
all residents for an important Public Forum on February 1, 2024, at 6 PM, to be held at Town
Hall.

At the forum, Harriman architects will present seven conceptual design options for our schools.
Following the presentation, we will hold an open community feedback session. Your
participation is not just welcomed, it's essential. The insights and perspectives you provide are
invaluable to the decision-making process that affects our students, educators, and the public
at-large.

New SBAC Website is live:

Our new website is now live. Please bookmark the website to see all the latest updates,
resources, and forums where you can engage in project developments and community



discussions.

https://www.capeelizabethsbac.com

Most Recent Project Timeline:

—-------

Remember, the February 1st forum is a critical platform for all voices to be heard, shaping a
collaborative vision for our schools' future. Whether you're a parent, teacher, student, or a
concerned resident, your voice matters in creating educational spaces that inspire and support
our children's growth and learning.

We look forward to seeing you there on February 1st.

Warm regards,

https://www.capeelizabethsbac.com


The Cape Elizabeth School BuildingAdvisory Committee


